
 

 

 
         Date: 12 Sep 2023 
 

 

Dear parents, 

We are looking forward to welcoming you into school on Wednesday and Thursday for the You Tell 
Us meetings. The information in this email is concerning how you can access the PE and Expressive 
Arts team throughout the event. 

  

PE 

Our PE department will be running presentations on those evenings. These are intended to give you 
information about the PE program at KJS and how you can best support your child in PE. The details 
of these presentations are below; 

  

Wednesday 13th September: 

Parents of Year 1 and 2 children -  4:15pm 

Parents of Years 3-6 children - 5:00pm 

  

Thursday 14th September: 

Parents of Year 1 and 2 children -  4:15pm 

Parents of Years 3-6 children - 5:00pm 

  

These will take place in the KJS Library. 



 

 

  

As we are aware that not all parents will be able to attend these presentations they will be made 
available online after the You Tell Us meetings. 

  

  

Expressive Arts 

Our Expressive Arts team will be available as follows: 

  

Wednesday 13th September: 

Mrs Swett, 3:00-6:00pm, Music Room 

Ms Jackson, 4:00-6:00pm, Drama Studio 

  

Thursday 14th September: 

Mrs Swett, 3:00-6:00pm, Music Room 

Ms Jackson, 3:00-6:00pm, Drama Studio 

  

Given the numbers of children involved this will not be formal one to one meetings. This is a chance 
for you to meet the team and find out a bit more about the Expressive Arts experience this year. 
Please take the opportunity to share important information about your children's connection with 
music and drama. 

  

Warm Regards, 

The KJS SLT 

 

 


